
Dear Neighbor,

While communities across the state, including Wethersfield, have faced hardship during 
the pandemic, we are beginning to see brighter and stronger days ahead. With federal 
funds, including the American Rescue Plan dollars, our state has a unique opportunity to 
leverage funding and make the types of targeted investments that our economy needs to 
ensure all Connecticut residents can recover economically. I have highlighted several bills 
in this mailer that we have passed this legislative session that will aid in the recovery.

Please reach out to me at any time for more information.

Amy Morrin Bello
PRSRT STD
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BRINGING BACK CONNECTICUT’S ECONOMY

www.facebook.com/RepMorrinBello

Legislative Office Building, Hartford, CT 06106-1591 
Phone: 860-240-8585 

Email: Amy.MorrinBello@cga.ct.gov
www.housedems.ct.gov/MorrinBello

Wethersfield - 28th House District

“Investing in Wethersfield today will provide 
a solid foundation for our future” 

– Amy Morrin Bello



Want to subscribe to my email updates? Sign-up by visiting: www.housedems.ct.gov/MorrinBello

ECONOMIC UPDATE FROM STATE REPRESENTATIVE AMY MORRIN BELLO

INVESTING IN OUR FAMILIES

GROWING CT’S ECONOMY

•	 Increased the earned income tax credit 
•	 Cut taxes on retiree income
•	 Fully funded debt-free community college
•	 Provided additional funding to local school districts 

and health districts
•	 Expanded Care4Kids and created a student loan 

forgiveness program for early childhood educators
•	 Improved access to telehealth services and 

extended access to HUSKY Health participants

•	 Expanded workforce training programs
•	 Cut unemployment insurance tax for small businesses
•	 Made several modifications to the Small Business 

Express Program
•	 Enhanced services at state agencies for businesses
•	 Restructured unemployment benefits and improved 

fund solvency


